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Non-Union Staff Compensation Review 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board on April 11, 2024, adopted the following: 

That the TTC Board:  
 
1. Adopt and implement a compensation strategy and philosophy consistent with that 

approved by City Council on July 19 and 20, 2023 (see Attachment 1).  
 
2. Adopt the recommendations as set out in the Confidential Attachment and authorize 

that the information contained in the attachment, with exception of the 
recommendations, remain confidential in its entirety, as it relates to labour relations 
and employee negotiations. 

 
 


